
 

Feedback from the ACT Board – 28-7-11 

 

The Board noted the request for feedback due by 1August. 

Ms Boyd comment that on page 14 of the consultation draft of the supervision guidelines 
at Supervision Agreement - Form A, it states– “I have considered the amount of time per 
week (in hours) that I plan to devote to the supervision activities that are planned for the 
prospective supervisee, and will documented them on the supervision plan that is to be 
submitted to the Board after the first three months of supervision.” 

It was agreed the point was not clear and required to be checked and reworded for clarity 
about supervision plan (Form C) which has to be submitted within the first month and 
then updated plans (Form E) to be resubmitted every three months. 

On page 16 of the same document where it states– “I understand that all overseas 
trained

Queries were also raised as to: Where is it? Who does it? Do we have a package for it? 

 physiotherapists under my supervision must complete an Orientation to the 
Australian Healthcare system and will make such an orientation program available to the 
person to be supervised.”, it was suggested that “overseas-trained” should be amended 
to “internationally-trained” physiotherapists.   

The Chair would pass on the feedback to the National Board. 
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